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Pamela Martin

From: Roxana McKenzie Simons 
Sent: June 28, 2018 9:41 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: 63 Boyd St

To Victoria city Council, 
I am Roxana Maria Simons, owner of the property across the street from my neighbour at 63 Boyd St.  
My address is 60 Boyd St. I would like counsel to know that I am in favour of this development as I feel that it would 
enhance the neighbourhood and increase values of our homes in the neighborhood. 
Thank you for excepting my request for supporting this development Sincerely, Roxana M Simons Sent from my iPhone 




